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As I anticipate joining many of you at the 

Walk to End Alzheimer’s, I remember my dad. His

name was Ben Wiebe and he grew up on the

plains of Saskatchewan, Canada. He only had an

eighth grade education, but an incredibly

creative engineering mind. He was the best and

most frugal problem-solver I’ll ever know. He

worked farm jobs for most of his adult life and

served as a missionary in Haiti in his 20's and

then again, late in life. He was kind and humble

and oh so hardworking. 

He died in 2017 at 91 with dementia. 

I’ll be walking for him. I hope you’ll join me.

Remember with us

Walk with us
Annual Walk to End alzheimer’s

Saturday, September 27
Bill Moore Community Park in Fletcher, NC
Registration at 9am, Walk begins at 10am

If you’d like to join us, email foundation@deerfieldwnc.org or call 210-4506I

learn with us

wed. Sep 17th
4:00Pm

BLUE RIDGE
ROOM

Charitable Giving: Now and Later

 Andy Strauss, Partner, Board-Certified Specialist in Estate Planning &
Probate Law, and Lee Mulligan, Partner, Attorney at Law. 

Discover how incorporating charitable giving into your estate plan can create a
lasting legacy while supporting the causes that matter most to you. They will

also discuss the recently passed “One Big Beautiful Bill” and its tax
implications for now and later.

Labyrinth expert and installer, Chuck

Hunner,  recently made two trips to

Deerfield, drawing different sized labyrinths

in our HealthCare courtyard. This has been

a fun opportunity for us to see and

experiment with layout and orientation of

our future permanent labyrinth.

Those who believe in the wellbeing benefits

of walking a labyrinth have been incredibly

supportive as we work to raise the

necessary $20,000. 
We are almost there with only $3,300 to go!

partner with us
we’re almost there...

Deerfield volunteers spent Friday morning

swinging hammers with Habitat for Humanity

September 12 in Photos

Deerfield residents and staff spent Friday afternoon celebrating our 

favorite first responders with the annual 

Salute 2 You 
Drive Thru

If you’d like to support this project you may give online here and click on 

“Special Project: Labyrinth” in the drop-down menu or make a check payable to

Deerfield Charitable Foundation with “labyrinth” in the memo and 

leave it with the front desk.

To connect, please email foundation@deerfieldwnc.org
or call 828-210-4506

https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_e4bd6000-6214-11ee-8019-0a4cd6191fc9&WidgetId=1396736

